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SUBJECT:  Biological Indicators 

 

This letter is in response to a request for Material Safety Data Sheets for SPSmedical Supply Corporation 

biological indicator products. 

 

These SPSmedical products either do not contain a regulated chemical or are considered an "article" as defined by 

the OSHA Standard 29 CFR 1910.1200 (b) (6) (iv).  As such, they are exempt from Material Safety Data Sheet 

(MSDS) provisions of 29 CFR 1910.1200 (g) (6). 

 

These products are considered to be non-hazardous (non-pathogenic) when used according to the label directions.  

However, since it is impossible to anticipate all possible applications and situations in which these products may 

be used, we urge you to inform your staff to use the products in accordance with the Federal Standard for articles.  

Therefore, we base the information in this letter on utilization of these products for their intended end-use 

function.  For any products containing glass please perform any cleanup procedure following appropriate steps for 

glass removal. 

  

Please feel free to contact me with any further questions you may have and as always, we thank you for your 

interest and confidence in SPSmedical. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Kelly Mitchell 

Quality Assurance Supervisor 

SPSmedical Supply Corp. 


